
St.Joseph’s Primary School 
                Summer 2023            July 20th 2023            

Attendance                                       Winning Class                     School                    

                                                                                                   Attendance 

Nursery  95.3%           Reception 94.9% 

 

Year 1    93.5%           Year 4  91.8 %        

                                                                                                                 92.7%      

Year 2     88.4%          Year 5  90%              YEAR 6       

        

Year 3     89%              Year 6 99.1% 

 

Year 3- 6 St. Benedict’s  2pm 

Upcoming dates: 

INSET DAYS Friday July 

21st and Monday Sep 4th  

INSET DAY Monday September 4th 

Tuesday September 5th Start of term 

for all pupils 

Monday September 11th Copper 

Jack Trip Yr6 

Thursday September 21dt Peace 

Mala Service Yr6 St. David’s Church 

Morriston 

Friday September 28th First Autumn 

Mass 9.30 St. Benedict’s 

Monday October 2nd FINESSE 

Individual Photos 

Thursday October 5th Yr6 ‘Cynefin’ 

performance Pontardawe Arts Centre 

2pm 

Autumn Term Clubs will begin the 

week of September 11th 

  

      

Huge thanks to all the FOSJ for the School Fete last week and for 

Sports day yesterday. We have raised a huge amount for school 

funds. I would like to thank them for all their hard work this year in 

raising funds for our school.  

 After school clubs will not start until the week beginning 

September 11th due to the INSET day at the beginning of the 

Autumn Term. Details of all clubs will be given out at the start of 

the new term. 

Today is the final day of school, tomorrow Friday July 21st is an INSET 

day and Monday September 4th. We look forward to welcoming 

back all pupils on Tuesday September 5th. Breakfast club will start 

on this day as well. 

I would like to wish all the Year 6 pupils and parents good luck in 

their new schools and we send all our thoughts and good wishes 

to you as you start your new journey’s ahead. 

I and the staff would like to say a huge thank you for the kind and 

thoughtful gifts you have given. Thanks also to all the staff – 

teachers and TA’s for their hard work over the year. 

Thank you to all the community for pulling together this year and I 

know I can count on your support as I start semi-retirement next 

year.  

St. Joseph’s means such a lot to me and I know Mrs Mort and the 

staff will look after the school in my absence. I still get visited by 

some of the Sisters of the Ursuline’s of Jesus who built this school 

(and taught me here as a child!)They remind me I am looking after 

it for them! So no pressure but they and I will be watching! 

Have a lovely well deserved Summer Holiday everyone! 


